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Dear Parents 
 
JAZZ IN THE QUAD 
Open Air Music Extravaganza 
SUNDAY 30 JUNE at 5.00PM 
 
You are warmly invited to this year’s Jazz in the Quad, held in the Main Quadrangle, starting at 5.00pm.  
As usual, the various jazz bands of the School will provide the backbone to the musical feast that is 
promised, with contributions from the First Wind Band, Singers Ltd, the two Trad Jazz Bands, Swing Band, 
the RGS Session Band, and maybe the odd guest appearance, including Eric ‘Frank Sinatra’ Wolton who 
will be singing with the Big Band... As has become usual in the last few years, there will also be a set from 
the Masters of Rock – not to be missed! Book it in your diary - all welcome, very family friendly and 
informal!  
 
Come rain or shine, Friends of Music will be running a superb barbecue and a cash bar selling prosecco, 
wine, beer and soft drinks; and if any keen bakers would like to contribute a cake, they would very much 
welcome additions to the cake stall this year. Don't forget to bring rugs and chairs to sit on, and please 
note that we will be starting at 5pm this year.   
 
To order your tickets, go to the RGS Little Box Office link on the home page of the RGS website. Ticket 
prices are as follows: 

 adult    £6  
 student under 22  £3  
 2+2 family ticket £15 

  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tim Venvell  
Director of Music 

https://www.rgshw.com/page/?title=RGS+Little+Box+Office&pid=203

